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October 27, 2020 
 
Dear ASD-S Families, 
As we learn more about the COVID-19 virus and the state of the pandemic changes within our 
province, Public Health and the government of New Brunswick have maintained up-to-date 
safety guidelines and requirements. 
 
Linked here you will find the latest, recently updated COVID-19 screening poster which is now 
displayed on the entrances to our schools. We ask all families and students to answer these 
screening questions to themselves before entering our facilities. Families with younger students 
should be aware of the screening questions and monitor students for symptoms prior to 
sending them to school.  
 
Please note that the following restriction has been added to the latest screening guidelines:  

 
If an individual in your household returned from outside of the Atlantic 
bubble in the past 14 days for any reason, and now someone within your 
household has developed one or more symptoms of COVID-19, no one 
from your household is permitted to enter the building. You should return 
home and self-isolate. 

 
By adhering to the rules and safety measures requested of us by Public Health, we lessen the 
chance that COVID-19 will spread in our school communities. 
 
Our students have been doing an exceptional job following the safety measures required of 
them and navigating the opportunities and challenges presented to them in this very different 
school year. We thank you for the role you play in supporting our students and for your 
patience and understanding as we all work together to prevent the spread of COVID-19 in our 
community.  
 
If you have questions about symptoms or self-isolating, you can visit this site for more 
information or to do a self-assessment and book a COVID-19 test. Please see the GNB website 
for the latest and most up-to-date COVID-19 information.  
 
As a reminder to ASD-S families, this Friday, October 30 will be a Professional Learning day for 
staff and therefore there will be no classes for students in grades K-12. 
 
Zoë Watson, 
Superintendent  
 

https://www2.gnb.ca/content/dam/gnb/Departments/h-s/pdf/COVID-19_screeningEN.pdf
https://www2.gnb.ca/content/gnb/en/corporate/promo/covid-19.html
https://www2.gnb.ca/content/gnb/en.html

